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Resale Shops Feasibility Study 

Fact Sheet 
 
Council received a $10,000 Sustainability 
Victoria grant to conduct a feasibility study 
into the possibility of having one or more 
resale shops at its Transfer Stations. 
 
 

Who is preparing the study? 

Council has engaged JustWaste Consulting to 
conduct the feasibility study. 
 
The study will look at the viability of having the 
shops, potential layout of the shops, pricing 
structures, management models and where 
potential earnings may be spent. 
 
Community feedback is an important part of the 
study which is why Council is conducting a 
survey on Share Strathbogie and drop-in 
sessions with JustWaste Consulting. 
 
The study will provide Council with an in-depth 

analysis of the challenges and opportunities of 

introducing the best value-for-money approach 

to installing a resale shop.  

Where will the shops be located? 
Council is considering two potential locations for 
the shops. 
 
Both the Euroa and Nagambie Transfer Stations 
have the potential capacity to house the resale 
shops. 
 
Other Council Transfer Station sites are not 
being considered as part of the study due to this 
not being a viable option. 
 
Are the resale shops definitely going to be 
established? 
At this stage, Council is looking into the 
possibility of having the shops. 
 
The study is crucial to find out whether we can 
establish the shops or not. 

We look forward to sharing the results when it is 
completed. 
 
What aspects can I have input on? 
Council is asking the community for its support of 
the shops and whether this is something they 
would like. 
 
We are also seeking feedback on the potential 
management options. These shops could be ran 
by Council exclusively but there is an option for 
them to be community-ran or a hybrid of both. 
 
We’re calling on interested community groups 
and organisations to register for this through our 
Share Strathbogie platform. 
 
There’s also a quick survey on Share 
Strathbogie which also seeks feedback on where 
community members would like to see the 
potential profits of the shops spent. 
 
Where do I have my say? 
Go to www.share.strathbogie.vic.gov.au and 
click on the Resale Shops page. 
 
Take part in our quick survey and register your 
contact details if you would like us to keep in 
touch with you regarding management of the 
shops. 
 
 

http://www.share.strathbogie.vic.gov.au/

